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Dear Parents, 
We have another busy week ahead of us, with our Harvest celebrations 
starting on Friday.  
Read on for more information…. 
 

What’s on this week:  

Monday 3rd October  York City Knights KS2 lunchtime Multi-Sports Club 

Netball Club after school for Y5/6 with Mrs Christison 

Tuesday 4th October York City Knights KS2 Multi-Sports Club after school 

Wednesday 5th October Open the Book to lead Collective Worship in the Village 
Hall 

Thursday 6th October Gardening Club at lunch time with Mrs Pemberton 

Friday 7th  September Harvest service at 2.15pm in church. All welcome. 

Multi-skills KS1 club after school with Miss Harris from 
City of York Sports Partnership 

Naburn Harvest Festival at 7.30pm. All welcome again! 

 
Class Certificates 
The Key Stage 1 certificate was awarded to Felix in Year 2 for impressing the teachers 
with his accurate throwing in PE lessons. 
Ms Cordingley’s certificate went to Jack Pilmoor for his amazing maths work. 
Miss Hodgson gave her certificate to Jack Britton for fantastic maths too – particularly 
for persevering in his mental maths. 
Also, this week, certificates were given to Jessica and Harvey for settling in so well to 
their new classes and for making friends so quickly. 
My ‘Trust Award’ went to Eli for being super friendly and helpful at Little Angels, 
especially with some of the Reception children who had never been before. 
 
Friends of Naburn (PTA) News 
 
Tickets for the Ceilidh on 15th October are still available. Buy yours soon! 
 
Also, we are looking for volunteers to become Class Reps. This involves getting to 
know the other parents in your class and organising anything needed in the year, for 
example organising a collection for a teacher who is having a baby….!   
See anyone on the Committee for more information. 
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Harvest 
Donations will be going to the homeless shelter as usual, so please be generous as we 
think of those less fortunate than us. A few tins would be great, or a box of 
goodies….entirely up to you. If your child does bring a box, however, could you please 
ensure that they bring it into school with them as they arrive on Friday morning and 
that it is not too heavy to carry, as they will be need to take it over to St. Matthew’s 
Church for a Harvest Practice at 9am! 
Our school Harvest Festival will begin at 2.15pm at the church and everyone is 
welcome. Afterwards, you are welcome to collect your child from school early, but 
please allow the classes to leave the Church first and make their way back to school, 
where children can be collected at the gate. 
 
 
The Naburn Village Harvest Festival will begin in church at 7:30pm on Friday. 
Some of our children will be performing, so please do come along to support them 
and to enjoy the service. I have heard rumours that there will be cakes afterwards 
also! 
 
 
Little Angels 
Thankyou to all the children who came to Little Angels last week. We created a 
splendid Harvest collage which will be on display in church soon. Thanks also to Mrs 
Pemberton for organising the session and to Mrs Hitchcock for helping. 
Here are some photos to show you our hard work. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Christison  


